
NORTH CAROLINA DISTRICT COURT JUDGES’ 
2024 SUMMER CONFERENCE

THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING THE 2024 
N.C. DISTRICT COURT JUDGES’ SUMMER CONFERENCE!

www.NCcourts.gov

Open the camera app on your Android or Apple device 
so that the  QR code to the left appears in the 
viewfinder. Your phone should recognize the QR code 
and give you a notification to open the link associated 
with the QR code. If you aren’t notified, go to Settings 
on your device and enable QR code scanning. Click on 
Open the link in the viewfinder (District Court Judges’ 
| 2024 Summer Conference) and complete the form. 
Red* are required fields.

After completing the form be sure to scroll to the 
bottom of the form and click on “submit”. Wait for the 
screen to show the message: The District Court Judges’ 
Summer Conference | June 17-19, 2024 | Attendance 
Certification form has been submitted. A confirmation 
will be sent to the email address you provided. It is very 
important you take a few minutes to review the 
accuracy of the information you submitted. If any 
changes are needed please notify Tracie Hembrick at 
your earliest convenience.

ATTENDANCE CERTIFICATION

Deadline for submission 
is by the close 
of business on 
Friday, June 28

UNC - SOG | NC Association of District 
Court Judges 2024 Summer Conference 

Attendance Certification

Scan the QR code or 
click the link below

https://survey-external.nccourts.org/QY80XI22TC67#no-back
www.nccourts.gov

